
Kickapoo Area School District 
Board Briefs 

 
 

On Monday, September 14, 2020 at the regular scheduled meeting the Kickapoo Area School Board took the 
following action: 

♦ Approved expense vouchers and receipts 
♦ Approved minutes from the August 10, 2020 regular board meeting 
♦ Approved minutes from the August 24, 2020 special board meeting 
♦ Accepted donations of $200 from the Class of 1967 for the track project and a bundle of school supplies from 

Do Good Wisconsin 
♦ Approved the Kickapoo Learning Plan for 2020-21 as presented 
♦ Selected and approved a design for the pool project 
♦ Accepted notice of retirement at the end of the 2020-21 school year from Barry Donovan, Lacey Vinger and 

Michele Vielhuber 
♦ Approved the replacement of two copy machines at a cost of $23,726.03 and a managed print services 

agreement with EO Johnson 
♦ Approved middle school volleyball and middle school cross country to begin on Wednesday, September 16, 

2020 and middle school football to begin in the spring, along with high school football 
♦ Approved a contract with Mayo Clinic for employee COVID testing 
♦ Authorized administration to enforce the requirement of face masks for all guests at school sponsored extra-

curricular events as outlined in the Employee Handbook and the Student Code of Conduct 
♦ Approved public attendance at athletic events after September 30, 2020 with each volleyball player receiving 

two passes and each cross country player receiving four passes. This approval is barring any major increases 
in positive COVID cases. 

♦ Approved Jenny Dregne as full-time middle school teacher for the remainder of the 2020-21 school year 
♦ Approved Kathryn Miller as middle school cross country coach 

 
Heard reports on or discussed the following: 

• Elementary reading program 
• Principals’ reports on returning to school 

 
A detailed copy of the board minutes for this meeting may be obtained by contacting the Kickapoo Area School 
District at 627-0102.  All open meetings of the Kickapoo Area School Board are recorded. Arrangements to listen to a 
recording of this meeting may be arranged through the district office or by contacting Douglas Olsen, District 
Administrator. 
 


